
 

 

Join us for our first 

Join for our first Virtual Family Read Aloud 

  Where the book, comes ALIVE 

 

 

 

Date: Thursday, October 29
th

 2020 

Premiers at Time: 6:30 pm 

Link will be posted on the NHPS 

Website and Facebook account, but 

will not be viewable until 6:30 pm. 

 

PLEASE TUNE IN AS WE ENJOYING A READING OF THE BOOK 

“THERE WAS AN OLD LADY WHO SWALLOWED A BAT” 

Sponsored by YFCE, Dropout Prevention Dep., Mauro-Sheridan School and Title 1 


